
Baker Branch AAUW Board Meeting 

Monday, November 28, 2022 

 

The Baker Branch AAUW met at 6 p.m. via ZOOM. Those members present were 
President Heather Rudolph, Dee Dee Clarke, Dixie Driggers, Betty Palmer, Wanda 
Raffety, Darlene Scheler, and Karen Zimmer. 

October Minutes: Approved by consensus. 

Program: Dixie explained plans for a fundraiser/social event on Sunday, 
December 11 from 12:30 to 3:30 at the Clarkes’ residence. Items to be auctioned 
are chocolate goodies donated by members and wine. Food and refreshments. 
Bring a friend. A flyer will be emailed with more information. 

Public Policy: No updates 

Membership:  
• Darlene reported membership dues need to be in by the end of November. 

She has not been able to contact some members.  
• Wanda reported Aletha can now get into the data base and can send in 

dues quickly once she gets the checks. 
• Darlene will need a copy of the forms for taxes (deductions). 

Unfinished Business: 
Guardian of the Valley Raffle  

• Scheduled volunteers to sell raffle tickets at the Christmas Bazaar on 
December 2nd and 3rd. 

• Return any unsold raffle by December 14th. 
• Drawing on December 15th. 

New Business: 
• Voted to begin board meetings at 6:30 p.m. 
• December board meeting will be on December 19th. 
• January program meeting - Jessica Keys will make a lunchtime presentation. 

Members will pay for their own lunches. More information to come.  
• Looking at Wednesday, January 15th. 



Announcements: None noted. 

Special Needs of the Community: None noted. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:42 p.m. 

 

Minutes submitted by Karen Zimmer, Secretary 

 

 


